Lucas De Amaral

From: Bianca Bodley [
Sent: July 17, 2018 1:57 PM

To: Victoria Mayor and Council; Italor@victoria.ca
Subject: 1501 Haltain Developemnt

Attachments: Haultain non-bubbled DP set July 9th 2018.pdf
Categories: Planning

Hello

I am a business owner at Haultain Corners and I am writing in support for this proposed development.

1. This provides infill for much needed housing for working families, without urban sprawl.
2. Haultian Corners is a walkable neighbourhood, which is on a bike route. The bus stop is in front of the building.
3. The buildings at Haultain Corners need updating. This revitalization is good for the neighbourhood.

Thank you for your time,

Bianca
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